
 

 

September 21, 2021 

Members of Siskiyou County staff, including Supervisor Nancy Ogren, County Clerk 
Laura Bynum and GIS Coordinator Holly Baun, along with Redistricting Partners 
representatives Kimi Shigetani and Elizabeth Stitt conducted a public meeting at 
6:00p.m., on September 21, 2021. 

Topics of this public meeting included an overview of the redistricting process, 
Communities of Interest (COI), the Fair Maps Act, the Redistricting Website, ways for the 
public to participate and upcoming hearing dates. 

Ms. Stitt provided an example of the website DistrictR that will be made available to the 
public to provide draft maps of proposed districts, including Communities of Interest. 

Ms. Baun provided information regarding the County Redistricting Website at: 
(co.siskiyou.ca.us/redistricting). 

There was a questions/comments portion of the meeting and member of the public Nick 
Joslin participated in the discussion regarding proposed maps being made available in 
early October and the contents of the DistrictR website. 

The meeting concluded at 6:30p.m. 
 Respectfully submitted: 

 s/Laura Bynum 
 Laura Bynum, County Clerk 

https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/redistricting

